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14 July 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
YEAR 1 LOCAL WALK – Friday 18 July  

We have been offered an exciting last-minute opportunity to visit a church as part of our RE topic. This will 
involve walking to the church, where we will then have a tour and have the opportunity to draw an object 
of interest. We will be discussing why Christians believe that churches are special places.  

The children will walk in two groups.  

The walks will take place as follows: 

❖ Blackbirds’ Class and half of Woodpeckers’ Class 9:00am – 10:30am  
❖ Doves and half of Woodpeckers 10:40am – 12:10pm 

You will have already signed a local walk consent form so no further consent is required at this stage; 
however, if you have any concerns about the trip, please contact us as soon as possible.  

If you are available to help on the trip, it would be greatly appreciated. The more adults we can take, the 
more enriching, enjoyable and safe it will be for the children. Please message Miss Wigmore on SeeSaw if 
you can help. If you are a Woodpecker parent, let us know which walk suits you best and we will make 
sure that your child is in the correct group.  

The children will need weather appropriate clothing for the walk. Please make sure that all children are in 
the correct school uniform and have a waterproof coat with them. Whilst we are very excited about the 
walk, we recognise that British weather is ever changing and so will postpone the trip if the weather is 
deemed unsuitable on the day.  If the weather is as hot as expected, please ensure your child is generously 
coated in sun cream and has a hat.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Miss B Wigmore 
On behalf of the Year 1 Team  
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